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To provide safer routes for children and adults walking to school, the Government of Jersey are proposing to 
upgrade an existing pedestrian refuge on Le Mont Millais adjacent to Jersey College for Girls to a 
signal-controlled crossing. The upgraded crossing will provide safer access to bus services which start and 
terminate in the Jersey College for Girls bus park. 
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The proposed changes are outlined in the plan below and include widened footways and changes to the school boundary 
wall to improve visibility of the signalised crossing.  A photomontage of the scheme is also shown at the bottom of this leaflet.
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Should you have any comments regarding the proposed scheme, please 
get in touch by email at DFI@gov.je   
For information about our approach to active travel please visit:   
gov.je/activetravel 
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PROPOSED CHANGES

The scheme will enable more walking to 
school by providing a safer crossing and 
reducing reliance on private cars. Scheme 
impacts will be monitored after delivery.

The scheme is planned for construction 
in summer 2025 and should be in place 
before the start of the 2025/26 school 
year in September.

We welcome these much-needed improvements. The installation of a pedestrian crossing and the 
widening of the pavement will make this busy area much safer for all users. 
Carl Howarth, Principal, Jersey College for Girls

SCHEME BENEFITS

NEXT STEPS

Proposed changes photomontage

https://gov.je/activetravel



